

Bais Yaakov of Baltimore E-Newsletter

Parshas Lech Lecha 12 Cheshvan 5784 October 26, 2013

UPPER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

TEHILIM FOR SHABBOS MEVARCHIM

The Fourth Grade has a beautiful assembly with Mrs. Chaya Hoffman, Limudei Kodesh Coordinator, each Erev Shabbos. On the Friday prior to Shabbos Mevarchim, the Fourth Grade completes the entire Sefer Tehillim. Our first completion of Sefer Tehillim was said as a zchus for our brothers and sisters in Eretz Yisroel and the soldiers defending and protecting Eretz Yisroel.





READING BOOK CLUB

The **Fourth Grade** teachers introduced their book club program with a humorous skit. Each student can participate in the program by selecting and reading books and writing a summary about each book. At various times throughout the year, there are events where the girls receive prizes commensurate with the number of books they have read.

HALLEL ON ROSH CHODESH

On Rosh Chodesh MarCheshvan, the Third and Fourth Grade students joined together to sing Hallel. After davening, Morah Hindy Neumann's Fourth Grade performed a beautiful song about the bracha of rain. The students enjoyed being able to learn and daven together.





NEW STUDENT LUNCHEON

Welcoming new students is always heartwarming. One way we help with the girls' adjustment is by hosting all new students at a luncheon in their honor. The students enjoy the opportunity to meet the Elementary School coordinators and principals in a relaxed and welcoming atmosphere. At this year's luncheon, each student received treats, as well as an animal-themed cupcake in honor of *Parshas Noach*. Welcome to Bais Yaakov!



October 29 - Preschool Open House

November 6 - Middle School Parent/Teacher Conferences (Early Dismissal)

November 7 - Professional Day (School Closed)

November 8 - Elementary School Parent/Teacher Conferences

